
MUNRO TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

 
November 8, 2011 

 

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:  Antkoviak, Ginop, Dotski, Tracey and Mandrick 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Paul & Walter Nows, Marie Watts, Ed Ginop and Brad Griffith 

 

Supervisor Antkoviak called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. at Fire Station No. 2.  

Pledge to the flag was recited. 

 

MINUTES 

Mandrick made the motion to accept the October 11, 2011 meeting minutes as presented, 

supported by Dotski.  Motion carried. 

 

PAYMENT OF THE BILLS 

Tracey made the motion to pay the October bills amounting to $3,095.55, supported by 

Mandrick.  Motion carried. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

1. NEMCOG letter stating they can help people start/open a business in food 

processing. 

2. Board filled out a questionnaire from the Census Bureau. 

3. Municipal Underwriters of Michigan asked if the township wanted terrorism 

coverage. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

1. Luke Houlton, engineer-manager of the Cheboygan County Road Commission is 

terminated as of December.  New manager is from Emmet County. 

2. Robert Lewis has to remove the barrier from his property along Silver Strand 

Road before the Cheboygan County Road Commission will put up a sign. 

3. Tim MacArthur, attorney for Munro Township will review a private road 

agreement between the Township and the Cheboygan Co. Road Commission. 

4. Antkoviak signed the mitigation hazard agreement. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Tracey made the motion not to pay extra for terrorism coverage for Munro Township, 

supported by Mandrick.  Motion carried. 

 

Ginop made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:20 p.m.  Dotski second the motion. 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

Linda N. Ginop 

Munro Township Clerk 


